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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Car parking at drop off & pick up times 
 
Please can I ask for your help and consideration with parking in and around the school car parks. 
 
There have been times in the morning when staff cannot park in the front staff car park due to cars being parked 
to drop off children at Fledglings and Breakfast Club. 
 
Staff using the back car park between 08.30 and 08.45 regularly find it difficult to park as the entrance to the car 
parks are blocked by parents dropping off children.  
 
I would like it to be straightforward for all staff to park in the mornings so they can get into school and prepare for 
the children’s arrival. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support and cooperation with this matter. 
 
With regards, 
 

 
 
Ms Julie Church 
Headteacher 
Salhouse Primary School 
Cheyney Avenue | Salhouse | Norwich | NR13 6RJ | 01603 720402 
office@salhouse.norfolk.sch.uk   www.salhouseschool.co.uk 
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